
After sorting through 18 applications and having 3 interviews with very qualified candidates, 
we have chosen to appoint Chris Jacobs as the new Business Manager across the three 
Jesuit parishes. He comes well versed in finance administration and has maintenance 
experience. He started this week and will be present in each of the parish oƯices on diƯerent 
days. Most business-related work will now cross his desk as we move to stabilise the 
parishes. Please make him welcome. Fr Gregory Jacobs SJ PP 

 


